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Ambassador Republic of Germany in Montenegro His Excellency Mr. Pius Fischer,
accompanied by the Mayor of Ulcinj Mr. Nazif Cunda visited the IHGF team which is
implementing the sound leak detection project in Ulcinj currently. Chief engineer on the project,
Mr. Djevad Koldzo informed ambassador and city mayor   about the current situation on the
field and presented applied methodology. 
Ambassador Fischer was particularly interested for method which our teams use for detection
underground leaks.

  

 Engineer Marko Ristanovic Vodacom - Tivat) presented the project objectives and planed
future activities. The project "Consulting Services for Support to Vodacom in the Preparation of
a Feasibility Study - Water Supply and Sanitation Adriatic Coast, Phase V, Ulcinj" is financed by
the KfW bank through Vodacom Company (Joint Service and Coordination Company for Water
and Waste Water Services for the Montenegrin Coast). Project is performing Dahlem GmbH
company from Essen (Germany).
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